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I am deeply concerned about Eklutna dam project. I support the removal of the dam in 10 years to allow for
renewable sources to come online to replace the dam. For the health of the community and the waterway, this is the
healthier and cost effective solution.

Christine Wilcox
10001 Hampton Circle
Anchorage, AK 99507
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